
 
 
 
 

Planting for Spring Colour in Newmilns 
 

                 
 

3 classes from Newmilns Primary School were involved in planting daffodil bulbs at 
Newmilns Nature Site to provide some lovely spring colour in the New Year.  
 
Helped by teachers, together with staff from East Ayrshire Woodlands, who manage the 
nature site, the children planted several hundred bulbs as part of the ongoing improvements to 
the site which, over the next few months, will include resurfacing of the paths around the site, 
installation of new bird nest boxes, sowing and planting of areas of native wildflowers and 
creation of outdoor learning areas for the school.  
 
Other improvements are also planned by East Ayrshire Woodlands in conjunction with the 
school and Newmilns Community Council. 
For further information please visit www.eastayrshirewoodlands.co.uk/oursites.htm 
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